
Dear Kindergarten families- 

We want you to know that we are thinking about you and 

hoping that you are all well.  We are preparing some fun, 

playful, hands-on learning experiences that will help review 

and practice skills that will not rely on the internet.  Please 

know that we do not expect you to be teachers in this 

situation so everything should be a review.   

Attached is a copy of a choice board that offers some 

ideas each day to give a little refresher.  Also, please refer 

to the county website under the ‘COVID-19’ tab for 

resources to use, as well as the Willis Elementary classroom 

links for games.   

Explore other ways at home to be creative and review skills 

such as looking for sight words on cereal boxes, create 

scavenger hunts, play board games.  Read every day to 

your child and have your child read daily to you.  Continue 

to use your March BINGO board for fun ways to read.   

Please feel free to contact us with questions you may have.  

We are here to help.  You can contact us through our class 

app or email.   

Mrs. Baldwin: Class tag, baldwina@floyd.k12.va.us  

Mrs. Bussey:  Seesaw, busseya@floyd.k12.va.us  

We will be in contact with you this week and next just to 

check in and see how you are.   
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